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Words from the Woods! 

Friday 24th September 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 

It was lovely to welcome parents to today’s celebration assembly – the first in 19 

months! Thank you for the donation of cakes. We raised over £40 for Macmillan 

cancer research. 

MusicTutors4u also joined us this morning to introduce themselves. They will be 

offering private instrumental lessons to children during school time. Children have 

a selection of instruments to choose from – drums, piano, woodwind and strings. 

You also have an opportunity to hire an instrument. To find out more, please email 

Mrs Sellwood at info@musictutors4u.com or telephone 01494 818966 

End of Day Collections – Keeping our Children Safe: 
It is very important to let the school office know via email if before 1pm, or by 
phone, if after 1pm, if your child is being collected by someone other than the usual 
person.  
 
For children in EYFS and KS2 (Classes 1 and 2) we have introduced an additional 

level of security. We have sent an email to parents asking for a unique password. At 

collection time, the Class Teacher or Teaching Assistant may ask the person their 

name and will ask them to quote your child’s unique password.   

If you have not already done so, please complete the slip (found at the end of this 
newsletter) and return to office@cadmoreendschool.org 
 
School Data Returns: 
You should have received (existing pupils’ only) a Data Return Document for your 
child. It is extremely important that you check it carefully and update where 
needed. If there is no change, please still sign and return by Thursday 30th 
September. If you have misplaced or have not received your child’s Data Return 
Document, please email office@cadmoreendschool.org 

 
Moving up to Secondary School 
Secondary and Grammar schools are offering COVID safe tours. Please visit their 
websites to find out when. 
Please ensure that you complete the online application by Sunday 31st October 
3pm. Any problems, please do not hesitate contacting Mrs Groom via the school 
office. 
 

 
Mon 27.9.21 Second-hand 
uniform sale 3.15pm 
Thu 30.9.21 Second-hand 
uniform sale 3.15pm 
Fri 1.10.21 Harvest assembly 
(Parental attendance TBC) 
Fri 8.10.21 Whole school Flu 
(NOT COVID) vaccination 
(further info to follow) 
Mon 18.10.21 – Thu 21.10.21 
Parent/Teacher consultation 
week (further info to follow) 
Tue 19.10.21 School 
photographer 
Thu 21.10.21Mufti Day, 
Pumpkin Carving Competition 
and last day of school 
   
INSET Days 
1.9.21    22.10.21    4.1.22   
25.4.22   20.7.21   21.7.21 
 
Holidays 2021-2022 
 
Open                          Close  
Autumn Term 2021 
Thu 2.9.21            Thu 21.10.21 
Mon 1.11.21        Fri 17.12.21 
 
Spring 2022 
Wed 5.1.22            Fri 18.2.22 
Mon 28.2.22          Fri 8.4.22 
 
Summer 2022 
Tue 26.4.22            Fri 27.5.22 
Mon 6.6.22            Tue 19.7.22 

 

Diary Dates 

mailto:info@musictutors4u.com
mailto:office@cadmoreendschool.org
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PTA 
The PTA met up last week with Mrs Maughan our staff representative to get some events organised for this term. I am 
pleased to announce the following: 
 

 Monday 27th September and Thursday 30th September – Second-hand uniform sale (after school) 

 Thursday 22nd October – Mufti Day £1 donation 
           Pumpkin carving competition 

 Friday 12th November – Autumn Fayre (after school) 

 Friday 26th November – Mufti Day tombola prize in lieu of money 

 Friday 10th December Christmas Fayre (after school) 
 
It’s Behind You!!!  
YES! KS2 are off to the Wycombe Swan on Wednesday 15th December to watch Peter Pan. A letter with further details 
will be out next week. 
 
EYFS and KS1will not be missing out. They will be going to Norden Farm on Tuesday 30th November to watch Kipper’s 
Snowy Day. 
 
Class 4 Residential 
We are excited to inform you, that a provisional week has been booked for our Class 4 residential from Monday 23rd May 

– Friday 27th May at Perry Lodge which is part of the Quinta Christian Centre based at Weston Rhyn, near Oswestry in 

Shropshire. 

We have a range of activities planned including canoeing, archery and team building challenges. With our own minibus, 

we will also explore the local area including Chirk Castle.  To help spread out the cost, we have set up 6 instalments of 

£40. The deposit of £30 is due by Friday 1st October and the 1st instalment of £40 is due by Friday 3rd November. 

Harvest Assembly 
Our Harvest Assembly will take place on Friday 1st October at 9am. Each class will put on a mini performance. Please 
email the school office if you would like to attend. 
We will be collecting for One Can Trust. Please bring your donation by Thursday 30th September so that we can make a 
display. One Can Trust are in desperate need of the following: 
 

 UHT Milk 

 Fresh fruit & veg 

 Pasta 

 Rice (500g) 

 Cooking sauces 

 Baked Beans 

  

 Tinned ham & corned beef 

 Tinned fish 

 Biscuits 

 Healthy cereals 

 Deodorants 

 Toilet roll 

 

 Nappies (sizes 4-7 only) 

 Baby milk (stages 1 & 2) 

 Washing up liquid 

 Tinned Halal meat 

 Tinned mixed veg 

 Tinned tomatoes 
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Class Award Name Reason 

1 Star of the Week Abdul For joining in with enthusiasm and showing good listening behaviours. 
Abdul is also so helpful at tidy up time every day. Well done!   

Science  Penny For creating an under the sea small word and describing all of the 
animals that are found under the sea. Well done! 

Maths  Declan For super concentration in maths this week and accurate counting!  

Writer  Sophie For being so keen to learn to write her name each day!  

Values  Rory For offering to put out the snack things without even being asked! So 
helpful and kind.  

Class Award Name Reason 

2 Star of the Week Joshua For settling in so brilliantly! Welcome to our Cadmore Family! 

Science  Henry For great thinking when you were sorting the animals into animal 
groups. 

Maths  Riley For having such a positive attitude towards maths this year. 

Writer  Emma For excellent labelling of the Lonely Sea Monsters map. 

Values  Elise For showing such a caring attitude towards members of the class. 

Class Award Name Reason 

3 Star of the Week Tyler For being such a kind, considerate member of Class 3. Always coming in 
with a smile and trying your very best. I am incredibly proud of you 

Tyler! 😊  

Science  Bonnie-Blue  For showing a great interest in how a circuit works.  

Maths  Lilly Never giving up and trying so hard to build new skills.  

Writer  Shehani  For trying so hard to perfect those entry strokes, exit strokes and joins.  

Values  Noah For having the courage to persevere with maths tasks this week. You 

will get there Noah! I believe in you! 😊  

Class Award Name Reason 

4 Star of the Week Laila Laila for having a fantastic attitude towards her work in Class 4, 
especially in swimming and English – well done! 

Science  Isabella Isabella identified different classification of animals and independently 
completed her sorting activity. 

Maths  Ella C Ella has shown great determination and enthusiasm in her approach to 
adding decimals this week. 
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Writer  Charliane Charliane wrote a brilliant set of instructions for her invention of 
‘Sourmelon Sweets,’ and has shown a good understanding of how to 
write instructions in the rest of her work in English.  

Values   
 
 
 
 
Abhi  

Archie for persevering with his work and trying hard with his English and 
handwriting this week. Archie has also shown kindness by being a good 
helper in Class 4 this week – thank you. 
For showing great awareness and empathy for others when thinking of 
wishes in assembly. Abhi wished to end world hunger along with racism. 

Miss Butler 😊  

 
 
As always, I wish you all a lovely weekend. 
Mrs Groom 
Headteacher 
 
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

End of Day Collections- Keeping Our Children Safe 

 

Child’s name……………………………………………………………………………………………… Class: ……..………… 

 

Unique Password (Please write clearly in BLOCK CAPITALS) 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………......................................................... 

 

 

Signed:  ……………………………………………………… Print name……………………………………………………… 

 


